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President's Message

This is the 'Season of Giving' and there is
no other club than Encore that gives so
much to so many different causes.

I want to thank you all for your giving
Spirit. Your caring for the less fortunate
shines throughout the year but is most

appreciated at this time.

A wonderful example was your
magnificent display at our celebration
party on December 10th for the
'Airmen's Attic'.

Your kindness is awesome and | salute
you all.

| also wish to express my thanks for the
support you have extended to me and the
board during the past year. | feel your
warmth and look forward to our year
together in 2013.

| want to extend my very best wishes to
each and every one of you for the most
joyous of Holiday Seasons.

May the beauty and spirit of this season
surround you and fill your heart with
happiness.

Sue Williams, President
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2013 Officers

Installation of the officers occurred at the
Celebration Party on December 10, 2012.

President: Sue Williams
V. President: Melanie Parker
Treasurer: Diane Owen
Secretary: Karol Woodbury
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Club dues for 2013

Be sure and have your Recreation Card

and $2.00 when renewing.
Thanks to Gail Walth for her years of
serving as our Membership
Chairperson. She will begin taking
renewal memberships in
January.



